
W/C 12  May th

KS2 Tests

19  - 21  May th st

Year 6 trip to Shropshire

Wednesday 21  May st

World Culture Day 

Friday 23  May rd

School closes for Half Term

Monday 9  Juneth

School opens for Summer Term 2

Headteacher’s Message
Diary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be
 found on our website 

Friday 9  May 2025th
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This week, the sun has been shining again
and our children have been enjoying lots
of outdoor learning activities. 
I am sure you have noticed the significant
progress that has been made to our
Foundation Stage outdoor learning area.
We are all very excited to see the finished
product.
Class 11 presented their learning about
rivers during a fantastic assembly this
week. The children delivered their lines
confidently and treated us to some
brilliant singing and dancing. Well done,
Class 11!
Our KS2 runners represented us at the
cross-country races at Stanley Park and
we were very proud of their achievements.
Year 4 also attended a Fit2Go festival at
Blackpool Football Club and we received
feedback that they were great
ambassadors for our school.
As you will be aware, the Key Stage 2 SATs
will be taking place next week and we
wish our Year 6 children the very best of
luck.

Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Barr

Anchor News

Reminder to
Foundation Parents

The School Nurses will
be conducting Vision

Screenings on Thursday
15th May. Letters have
been sent home with
more details. Please

only complete the form
if you wish to opt your

child out of the
screening. Thank you.



Attendance

Matters

Attendance

Matters
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Weekly Attendance

Well done

 
Attendance per class is shared and

celebrated in whole-school assembly each
week and the class with the highest
attendance are presented with our

attendance award to display proudly on
their classroom door. The class who has

won the weekly attendance award the most
times across a term win the Attendance

Reward. The reward for the spring term was
won by Class 6 and they enjoyed a trip to

The Backlot Cinema to watch Dogman. This
term's winners will have the choice of a visit

from the ice cream van, a silent disco on
the school field, another cinema trip or
something else (to be decided by the

children).

 
At the end of each term, children who have

achieved 100% attendance receive a
special 100% attendance badge. 100%

attendance across one term earns the
children a bronze badge. If they achieve
100% attendance across two terms, they
receive a silver badge and anyone who

achieves 100% attendance across the entire
year, receives a special gold badge. So far

this year, Mrs Hylton has presented 245
bronze badges and 61 silver badges. At the

end of the summer term, the final set of
badges will be awarded and we are

confident we'll have more bronze and silver
as well as some gold badges to present. 

Thank you for your ongoing support to ensure your child achieves the best possible school
attendance.

All schools have a responsibility to monitor and improve attendance across their school community. We are committed to this
responsibility and ensuring that children receive the education to which they are entitled. It is vital that children are in school every

day if they are well enough.

Well done to Year 4, who have the highest
year group attendance again this week.
Well done also to Class 10 and Class 4,

who had the highest class attendance and
won our attendance award this week.



Year 2 children have been
practising rounders skills
during PE. They have really
enjoyed throwing and
catching team games to
help with fielding. To help
with batting, we have used
the rounders tees. Some
children can hit the balls a
long distance!
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Anchor News

Foundation Year 2Year 1

Year 4Year 3 Year 6Year 5

This week in picturesThis week in pictures

Yoga for Year 6 this week!
Keeping them calm and
relaxed ready for next
week! ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐

Foundation Stage have
been on a technology hunt
around school and learnt
how to protect our
environment by reusing,
repairing and recycling
technology. 

Year 1 have been practising
their breathing techniques
during our weekly yoga
sessions. 🧘 � � 

Year 4 enjoyed the Fit 2 Go
Festival at Blackpool FC on
Thursday taking part in
Football and Handball,
Circuit Training and
Dancing. 

Year 5 investigating
reversible changes with
chocolate. 

Learning about
imperative verbs in our
writing lesson.



Junior Leadership News

Hello from the Junior Leadership Team. 
Well done to class 11 for their amazing
assembly on rivers. 
This week’s riddle is - Sean’s mother has
three children: Snap, Crackle, and _____?
Answer: Sean. 
This week’s joke is “What do you call fake
spaghetti?” 
Answer: An impasta!
Thank you for reading, have a good
weekend.
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After School Activities
Choir - Monday

Sports Club - Wednesday 

Ham sandwiches or tuna jacket
potatoes will be served as an

alternative on this day. 

Notices 

Please note this is the

 only menu available on  15

May.

th

Duke of Anchorsholme - Tuesday

Cross Country Race Runners

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html


Week 1 - 27/05/25 - 30/05/25

 https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-

may-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-1.html

Week 2 - 02/06/25 - 06/06/25 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-

may-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html 
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Notices 
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